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NATIONAL CHEMSEARCH®

FLAIR

PRESSURIZED SPRAY AIR SANITIZER AND DEODORANT 

Reduces the Incidence of Airborne Bacteria 

 COMMERCIAL
READ LABEL BEFORE USING

 WARNING
EXPLOSIVE       FLAMMABLE

 
 GUARANTEE: Isopropanol Alcohol 38.5%, Triethylene Glycol

 12.0%, Propylene Glycol 8.0%.

Registration Number: 16116 
Pest Control Products Act

DIN 481238

Net Weight:  312gm

NATIONAL CHEMSEARCH 
Division of NCH Canada, Inc. 

245 Orenda Road 
Brampton, Ontario L6T 1E7

Label printed in Canada/Product of U.S.A. 

Not Intended For Household Use or Resale

DIRECTIONS:  Aids in reduction of the number of airborne bacteria. 
Remove protective cap.  Hold dispenser upright, pointing valve away
from face.  Spraying room so that a light fog forms, 15-30 seconds,
will reduce the number of airborne bacteria and virus particles. 
This treatment will provide a temporary decontamination of the air. 
Repeated applications should be made periodically according to
conditions which prevail.



CAUTION:  Remove or cover all food products before spraying.  Food
handling surfaces should be cleaned and sanitized with an approved
cleaning and sanitizing agent.  Do not use to mask odors resulting
from unsanitary conditions.

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL:  Wrap in paper and dispose in garbage
receptacle.  Do not incinerate.  Do not contaminate water, food or
feed by storage or disposal.

FLAMMABLE:  Contents under pressure.  Do not use or store near heat
or open flame.  Do not puncture or incinerate container.  Exposure to
temperatures above 54.4EC may cause bursting.

KEEP OUT OF REACH 
OF CHILDREN

National Chemsearch FLAIR pressurized spray, when used as directed,
may be used in hotels, motels, hospitals, restaurants, office
buildings, nursing homes, apartments and other areas where air
sanitization is indicated.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offense under
the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace the
official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any guarantee or
assurance that the information obtained through this service is
accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not liable for any
loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon this
service. 
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